February 1, 2016

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:25pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for January, 2016 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$72,760.26

Mr. Levey noted that there have been no leaks or freeze-ups in the last 60 days.

Dustin Gordon, owner of the property located at the end of Mt. Hebron road was present to ask for water service to be extended to his property. His property lies in both the Town and Washington County. Mr. Levey made a motion to extend the waterline to his property, as long as his house is built within the Town limits. Mr. Hull seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator